
Gold Member:  

Christian Farmers Federation of Ontario 

On behalf of the Christian Farmers Federation of Ontario (CFFO), we are delighted to partner 

Farm & Food Care Ontario (FFCO). We express our heartfelt appreciation for the incredible work 

that FCCO undertakes on behalf of Ontario farmers. We are proud to stand in support of your 

shared mission; to build public trust in food and farming across the province. 

 

CFFO represents over 4,000 farm families across Ontario, who are dedicated producers of food, 

livestock, grain, pigs, flowers, vegetables, fruits, bees, eggs, dairy, beef, goats, sheep, chicken, 

veal, and more, deeply value the advocacy and educational efforts championed by FFCO. Our 

members are committed to the highest standards of agricultural excellence and are passionate 

about the crucial role they play in feeding Ontario and beyond. It is through partnerships like this - 

that we can effectively advocate for these hardworking individuals and promote a positive, in-

formed perspective on agriculture. 

 

We also believe in the importance of educating the public and supporting agricultural advocacy 

across Ontario. FFCO’s programs, such as Faces of Food and Farming, have been instrumental in 

showcasing the diverse and dedicated individuals behind Ontario’s agricultural sector, including 

CFFO members. We are excited to participate in these initiatives and are looking forward to at-

tending our first Breakfast on the Farm event in Ottawa, ON June 2024. 

 

Thank you for your unwavering dedication and for the positive impact you have on Ontario’s farm-

ing landscape. We look forward to continuing our work together to advocate for and support the 

people who produce the food we all depend on. 

 

Tom Tavani, General Manager, Christian Farmers Federation of Ontario   


